
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Late addition page to the newsletter not found in the mailed copy. 

 

I want to deeply thank John Palmer and all the rest of the KOSMOnaut’s that helped out 

with the planning and execution of the Apollo 13 event.  I think that it was a Honor to be 

part of this event even though we was not able to partake in the complete event. 

 

I have been notified by Mark Johnson that he has submitted a request for the safety grant 

through NAR for funding for a couple more water type (class A) fire extinguishers and 

we are awaiting their reply. 

 

I myself have been disappointed in the lack of good weather for rocket launches so far 

this year and I am also glad the Kirk was able to get the 4-H rockets up in the air between 

rain drops.  Ok before the rain hit Buhler.  I am praying very much for great rocket 

weather for us in June so we can get some great flights up in the air. 

 

I don’t know how many of you have been reading some of the emails that I have sent out 

but I was notified by John P. about a new club starting up in Manhattan and I have been 

in touch with the founding member(Stephen Morrow) and the launches that they have 

been able to have, have been great.  They fly every first Saturday and third Sunday of the 

month.  The go by the name KRASH (Kansas Rocketry And Space Hobbies) and can be 

found on facebook. 

Well that is about all I have for now and I need to get this issue uploaded to Steve so he 

can get it posted on the webpage.  I am looking forward to seeing everyone in Hutch in 

June even if it is to sit and chat for a while. 

Oh yes, Duane if you can not find your super glue, I do know where they sell it. 

Keith Ravenstein 

 


